Year 2

Newsletter

3.5.18
Dear Parents/Carers,

This Week:

English... This week we have been innovating our own versions of ‘Lazy Jack’ . We have been thinking about
improving our language and sentence structure through conjunctions and adjectives. We have been learning to
edit and up—level our writing.

Maths: This week in maths we have been learning to find the inverse calculation e.g. 34+12=46 46-34=12,
3x4=12 12:3=4. We have then used this to solve missing number problems.

Topic: We have been listening to The Flight of the Bumblebee and drawing what we think is happening. We

have also made Torah scrolls in our RE lesson.

Next Week:

English... We will be making our own books, writing up and illustrating our innovated character flaw stories.
Maths... We will be recapping multiplication and division.

SATS and Breakfast Club

We will starting our SATs assessments next week. Please make sure your children have a good nights sleep.
They are welcome to attend our breakfast club in their own classroom at 8:30am. This will start on Tuesday gth

May (because of bank holiday Monday.) We will be collecting the children early from the playground at 8:25.

Homework

Homework this week will be practising capital letters and full stops.
Have a great weekend everybody,

Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and Mrs Noel.



